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Mr. m. degner, Principal                                      Ms. R. Zinkewich, Office Administrator       
Mrs. S. milinovich, co-Principal                 Mrs. J. pagliaro, Office Assistant        
Ms. L. ROMANO, Superintendent                              
  

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Board 

See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming Events! 

Dear Chedoke Community, 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

 

Lates and Absences  

We know there are times when students will be late or absent beyond their 

control: sickness, appointments, etc. However, it is important we continue to 

encourage students to be on time and in school as much as possible. Being late or 

absent not only interrupts your child’s learning but the learning of others as well. 

We encourage everyone to sign up for SchoolMessenger at 

http://go.schoolmessenger.ca . It is our preferred way for you to communicate to 

us your child’s absences and lates.  

Lates: 

We would like to encourage parents to sign their children in at the office when 

they arrive late. As parents are not allowed in the hallway for security reasons, a 

staff member will be happy to escort the child to class. 

 

Payments to the School  

Throughout the year there will be many opportunities for you to purchase items 

for your child. Collecting and counting cash is a time consuming process and 

sometimes children lose money given to them. We encourage all our families to 

sign up for School Cash OnLine at https://hwdsb.schoolcashonline.com It is an easy 

way for money to be transferred from your bank account to ours.  

 

 



MEDICAL ALERTS 
 

If your child has ASTHMA, EPILEPSY, DIABETES or is 

ANAPHYLACTIC….please notify our office immediately!!!! 

 

Pizza Days will be starting up again in 

October. You will have the option of 

cheese or veggie slices. Our first pizza day 

will be October 16th. Keep an eye on 

School Cash Online to place your 

order!! 





With the help of a diligent and enthusiastic team of gardeners, the front garden 

has been tidied up again.  Over 15 bags of yard waste have been taken to the 

waste disposal site.  We will continue to keep it in shape into the fall with a 

once weekly maintenance schedule. Stay tuned for news in the spring when we 

will be splitting plants and looking for new plant donations.  

The school Recycling Team is up and running with classroom pick up occurring 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday at second nutrition break. Our first group will 

do recycling for the months of September and October.  Tips about proper 

ways to recycle will be coming to classrooms soon from our dedicated team of 

volunteers.  

Ms. Sikora would like to thank both teams of volunteers for their hard work so 

far. Interested students from grades 6-8 should see her if they wish to help out 

on Eco Team this year.  

  

COMING  

SOON 

JR. Boys 

Volleyball 

starting in 

October!! 





Mark Degner         Suzie Milinovich 

Principal          Vice-Principal              

 

 

WE SCARE HUNGER 

 

We will be collecting 

non perishable food 

items beginning 

October 21st until 

October 31st. 

The Chedoke school store will be opening on Monday 

September 30th during first nutrition break. The school store 

will be open each day during first nutrition break only. Students 

will be able to purchase milk, cookies, and frozen treats for $1 

each. Popcorn will also be available for $2 a bag.  


